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March 24, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We are excited to announce that we will once again be offering our Summer Academies for the 
month of July.  Last year’s offerings were very successful and we are hopeful that even more 
families will be able to take advantage of the fun activities and content review that is being 
offered this year.   
 
All young people experience learning losses when they do not engage in educational activities 
during the summer.  In an effort to assist our students, Holland Township School is offering 
summer academies and summer enrichment clubs in Language Arts, Mathematics and a variety 
of enrichment subject areas.  These summer opportunities will be funded by the CRRSA ESSR II 
grant and the ARP grant.  These opportunities will continue to be available until grant funding is 
expended.  
 
Our Summer Academies will be held Monday - Thursday in two daily time slots (8 am - 10 am 
and 10 am - 12 pm).  The Summer Academies will be held for two sessions (July 5th- 13th and 
July 17th-27th), where parents can choose for their child to be engaged in Language Arts or 
Mathematic activities and/or an assortment of summer enrichment. 
 
Transportation will NOT be provided by the district. 
 
Please review the attached schedule and complete the google sign-up form by May 5th.  
 
Google Form Sign-Up 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
  
SS/ld 

 

http://www.hollandschool.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-TEeeAubWKL4D6F-ilnB3agqSSoku9aJLFoj8oLPaVzv76A/viewform?usp=sf_link

